TOWN OF WEST SENECA



Town Supervisor Sheila M. Meegan Town Council Eugene P. Hart William P. Hanley, Jr.

TO:

Honorable Town Board / Town of West Seneca

FROM:

Lauren J. Masset

Recreation Supervisor

DATE:

June 1, 2017

RE:

West Seneca Central School District - Fall 2017 Cross Country

Dear Honorable Town Board,

The Recreation Department is kindly requesting the approval for the West Seneca School District to use Sunshine Park for Cross Country events on the following 2017 dates and times.

Varsity Cross County Meets - September 5, 19 and 26 at 4:30 PM

Varsity Cross County Invite - October 7 from 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Gary Gaiser Run – September 23 from 7:30 AM – 1:00 PM.

If the event is canceled due to weather, please allow them to reschedule with the Recreation Department.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lauren J. Masset

Recreation Supervisor